
But ler , M a t t h e w 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Mr. Corona, 

Puco ContactOPSB 
Wednesday, April 29, 2015 1:19 PM 
Leonard A Corona m 
Puco ContactOPSB 
RE: Case* 14-1280-EL-BSB 

/j^72^o_£w^/1 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB). Your correspondence regarding the proposed Gable 
Substation Project will be docketed in the public comments for case number 14-1280-EL-BSB. 

The adjudicatory hearing in this case concluded on April 24, 2015, in Columbus. During the adjudicatory hearing, AEP 
Ohio Transmission Company and OPSB staff offered expert testimony supporting their positions before an 
administrative law judge. Ata later date. The Board will schedule the project for a decision during a public Board 
meeting. 

The OPSB website at www.OPSB.ohio.gov provides the latest information regarding this and other power siting cases. 
Should you have additional questions or comments, please feel free to contact me directly at (866) 270-6772. 

Respectfully, 

Matt Butler 
Public Outreach Manager 
Administration and Operations Division 
Rates and Analysis Department 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio | Ohio Power Siting Board 
614-644-7670 
PUCO.ohio.gov I OPSB.ohio.gov 
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This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be publicly available to anyone who 
requests it. 

—Original Message— 
From: Leonard A Corona ill [mailto:lacorona380@gmarl.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 29, 2015 12:11 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: Case# 14-1280-EL-BSB 

I am writing as a concerned citizen and resident of Jefferson County Road 15 in reference to Case# 14-1280-EL-BSB and 
the Gable Substation. That it be moved to the alternate site. 

Asa life long friend of the Otto family as well as other residents in the area ofthe preferred site, ican only imagine the 
impact that a facility like this will have on their daily lives and routines in this now peaceful and beautiful area. 

I am an IBEW member that could obviously benefit from the construction in my local area but would not like to see this 
farm and surrounding residents disturbed by this project 

Leonard A. Corona This i s t o c e r t i f y t h a t the images appearing a re an 
accura te and complete reproduct ion »f a Ccise t i l e 
document del iveredUn th s regular course of h-<xiiine-^a. 
Technician J^-^r^ ^Date Processed j l ^ ' ^ / ' '̂  
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